
From: Matthew "Matt" Olson
To: Bryan Nicholls; David Wolfe; Scott Farris
Cc: Stephen Burlingame
Subject: Crew for H214 and H173
Date: Monday, July 28, 2014 9:07:45 AM

Gentlemen,

I just wanted to send over a quick email in regard to the crew that was sent out to perform the
 swim-by inspections of the Hercules 214 and Hercules 173.

The crew did an excellent job on this project and performed above my expectations.  The inspections
 were done thoroughly but quickly.  I was impressed with Mr. Heller and Mr. Walker’s inspections
 and very glad to see that your divers are being trained well.  I appreciate having a quality vendor
 that consistently performs at or above our expectations.  Thank you and I look forward to working
 with US Underwater Services in the future.

Matt Olson
Regulatory Compliance Survey Manager 
Hercules Offshore, Inc.
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